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SWKKF Scholarship Committee Announces 2025 Award Recipients 

The SWKKF Scholarship Committee is pleased to announce the successful completion 
of the 2025 scholarship selection process. Each year, the SWKKF proudly supports 
three outstanding recipients, two through the SWKKF Scholarship Fund and one 
through the Jean Foster Memorial Fund. 

Please join us in congratulating this year’s exceptional scholarship recipients: 

1. Alex Lui – SWKKF Scholarship Fund 
 

2. Braden Oishi – SWKKF Scholarship Fund 
 

3. Cristina Iordache – Jean Foster Memorial Fund 
 

We extend our heartfelt thanks to all applicants for their submissions. Your dedication to 
education and the martial arts is truly inspiring and we commend each of you for your 
hard work, perseverance, and commitment. 

Once again, congratulations to this year’s recipients. We are incredibly proud of your 
achievements and look forward to the positive impact you will undoubtedly make in the 
future. 

Sincerely, 
 

Kelsey Mramor 
SWKKF Scholarship Committee Chairperson 

 


